
MAHALO,  MRS. Z

ALOHA!

 1st & 2nd grade is transitioning

into the pool for P.E. the first

week of May. We kindly ask that

you help your child prepare.
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Please have your child wear their swim suit to school

on their P.E. days and refrain from wearing form

fitted clothing like leggings. Due to safety

precautions our time in the pool is already

decreased. The less time spent changing, the more

time we have in the pool. If your child would like to

use goggles and/or a rash guard please make sure to

put them in a bag with their towel and don't forget

your sunscreen!


